
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to attend a Sock Hop 

At 

Gilbert Intermediate 

December 10, 2010 

7:00-9:00 p.m. 
The sock hop is an informal event where students can “kick off” their shoes to twist 

and shout or do the mashed potato. Students are encouraged to dress in 50’s attire and 

come as an individual prepared to have fun!  The school dress code will be enforced. 

The cost is $5.00 per student and ONLY Gilbert students may attend.  Students will have 

to be signed out by an adult if they leave the Sock Hop before 9:00 p.m. Otherwise, 

faculty and staff will dismiss students promptly at 9:00 p.m. out the front doors, to be 

picked up in the circle drive. 

 


